The first entries on motorships

"HOEGH SILVERDAWN" (built by A/S Burmeister & Wain)
and "SLOTERDYK" (built by the Odense Company) have
recelved the consideration of the Committee within
the last Tew days, but attenbtion is drawn to the
fact that the Tirst entry fees were only applied ‘
for on the 3rd and lst instant respectively.
Instructions are desired as to what action should

be taken regarding the fees, issue of classification

certificates and posting in the Register Book, seeing

that both ships wers built in the Copenhagen district.
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The Secretary confirms that as the

whereabouts of Nr. Leif Hoegh are uncertain, the 5
question of the fees in this case should be left in
abeyance. The matter sho
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